City of Albuquerque

P.0. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

November 11, 2003

Ray Hensley, PE

Telck-Hensley Engineering Group
4001 Juan Tabo NE Ste A

Albuquerque, NM 87111

Re: Talea Court Subdivision Grading and Drainage Plan

Engineer Stamp 10-12-03 (D21/D3D)
Dear Mr. Hensley,

Based upon information provided in your submittal dated 10-15-03, the above
referenced plan is approved for Grading Permit and Work Order requirements. This is
now the plan that must be certified for release of SIA and Financial Guarantee.

This project requires a National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES)
permit. Refer to the attachment that is provided with this letter for details. If you have

any questions please feel free to call the Public Works Hydrology section at 768-3654
(Charles Caruso) or 768-3645 (Brian Wolfe).

If you hajve any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.

Smcerely,

Yy dBL

Bradley L Bingham, PE
Sr. Engineer, Planning Dept

Development and Building Services
C: Chuck Caruso, CoA
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THE CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY/REASONABLE ACCOMMODATION EMPLOYER ———



